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Mr.	Ang	Tan	Loong	
Managing	Director	
Stopest	(M)	Sdn	Bhd	
	
Dear	Sir,	
	
Firstly	 let	 me	 express	 deep	 respect	 towards	 you	 and	 your	 team	 on	 behalf	 of	 the	 Socrates	 Nomination	
Committee	and	the	Socrates	Almanac	editorial	board!	
	
The	Socrates	Nomination	Committee,	 in	cooperation	with	its	partners	from	26	countries,	 investigates	public	
opinion	 to	 discover	 contemporary	 leaders	 –	 outstanding	 persons	 and	 successful	 companies	 representing	
different	countries	which	have	made	a	great	contribution	to	national	economies	and	positive	social	processes.	
	
Stopest	(M)	Sdn	Bhd	is	known	regionally	for	top‐level	overall	performance	and	has	been	highly	scored	by	the	
Nomination	Committee.	The	Committee	has	recommended	your	company	for	the	Best	Enterprise	award	due	to	
your	strong	position	on	the	national	market,	your	desire	 to	continue	business	as	well	as	 the	high	quality	of	
your	products	and	level	of	customer	satisfaction.	Your	company	has	met	all	of	the	required	criteria	for	the	Best	
Enterprise	award	nomination	and	the	CEO	is	also	eligible	for	the	Manager	of	the	year	medal.		
	
In	accordance	with	the	above,	we	would	like	to	nominate	your	company	for	the	Best	Enterprise	award.	
Kindly	contact	us	for	further	accreditation	procedure	before	August	1,	2016.	
	
Distinguished	personalities	representing	regional	businesses	will	be	acknowledged	 for	 their	contribution	 to	
local	economies	and	corporate	successes	at	the	European	Awards	Night	in	the	framework	of	the	Excellence	
in	Quality	and	Management	Forum,	held	on	October	7th	at	 the	 Intercontinental	Carlton	Hotel,	Cannes,	
France.	
The	event	programme	is	attached.	
	
During	the	course	of	the	forum	you	will	be	able	to	share	your	company	achievements	and	success	story	with	
other	attendees	and	promote	any	new	developments	you	may	have.	
	
We	would	 like	 to	 invite	you	to	 the	Excellence	 in	Quality	and	Management	Forum	on	the	acceptance	of	your	
nomination	and	your	company	presentation.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions	do	not	hesitate	to	ask,	please.		
	
I	look	forward	to	hearing	your	response.		
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
Natalie	Anderson	
Socrates	Nomination	Committee		
Regional	Coordinator	


